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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have all had a good week and are looking forward to the weekend. Firstly thank you for the many fantastic World 

Book Day outfits on Thursday and I hope your child enjoyed the visit to the mystery tea party and the challenge to name the 

books! Thank you to Miss Swettenham and others for the time and effort put into setting up this fantastic activity. There are 

pictures on page 2 of the newsletter as well as on our school twitter page. 

 

Secondly, I’m sure you agree, the current situation in Ukraine is extremely distressing and worrying to watch. I can’t imagine 

what it must be like to suddenly be put in a position to defend your country and/or evacuate your family to a safer country 

leaving your home and belongings behind? You may have already made some sort of contribution to help those in need but at 

Moorfield we would like to do something as a school. My assembly on Monday will be asking the children to think of  ideas 

and we will come to a decision on the most interesting and worthwhile activities to show Ukraine is in our thoughts and   

prayers.  

 

Finally, we’ve had a small number of positive Covid-19 cases this 

week and it’s important to remember my words from last week    

regarding the requirement to keep your child off school if they have 

symptoms or are confirmed positive. It is also important to share that 

if a parent has symptoms or tests positive then they should not enter 

the school site. The flow chart shows the process you should follow. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and look after each other. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

Some of our Year 5 pupils took part 

in their club challenge on Sunday. 

The boys play for Bramhall North 75 

JFC in the Manchester Respect 

League and completed a challenge 

known as 10xTEN - ten laps of the 

Old Trafford stadium - to raise money 

for their club. The team of 12 includes 

the following Moorfielders: Rory,    

Fletcher, James, Preston, Jenson, Billie 

and Oliver.  

Not only did they complete the         

challenge but they raised well over 

£1,000 of the £8,700 total achieved by 

the whole club and they conducted 

themselves brilliantly. Well done boys, a 

magnificent achievement.  

wc 21st February 2022 

Class of the Week: RH 

Pupil of the Week: Brooke 6HT 
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